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Participate

From: City of Ketchum Idaho <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 4:26 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Submitted on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 - 4:25pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 68.105.214.146 

Submitted values are: 

First Name Mark  
Last Name Fosburg  
Email markefosburg@yahoo.com  
Question/Comment  
PLEASE, we need the parking on the Washington lot for continued vitality in this core downtown area.  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.ketchumura.org/node/38080/submission/12114 
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Participate

From: City of Ketchum Idaho <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 5:05 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Submitted on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 - 5:05pm 

Submitted by anonymous user: 184.177.142.94 

Submitted values are: 

First Name Alison  
Last Name Burpee  
Email alison.burpee@gmail.com  
Question/Comment  
Hello. I greatly appreciate the repainting of many of Ketchum’s crosswalks in the last week- it provides 
safety for pedestrians AND drivers. Why weren’t the perpendicular crosswalks on Warm Springs road 
completed as well? Numerous crosswalks crossing WS road are as faded as can be- was this an 
oversight or is the paint crew planning on returning? The job isn’t done, please advise as these 
crosswalks are integral for safety in our neighborhood and community.  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.ketchumidaho.org/node/7/submission/12116 

 


